
CITY OF SMYRNA 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 

2800 KING STREET 

SMYRNA, GEORGIA  30080 

678-631-5406 

 

 

TO:       Paul Osburn, Assistant Director – Public Works 

   

FROM: Kelly Brown, Purchasing Manager  

 

DATE:   November 13, 2023 

 

SUBJECT:     Recommendation – FY2023 VRF Replacement Streets Department   

 

The Public Works Streets department budgeted for a new Ford F-150 Super Cab.  Allan Vigil 

Ford-Lincoln has this vehicle in stock and priced using State of Georgia contract # 99999-SPD-

ES40199373-002.  

 

Vendor Description Total 

Allan Vigil Ford-Lincoln 

6790 Mt. Zion Boulevard 

Morrow, GA 30260 

2024 Ford F-150 Super Cab, 4x4 $51,007.00  

 

TOTAL COST:  $51,007.00  

 

It is the recommendation of Fleet Maintenance and Purchasing to purchase this vehicle from 

Allan Vigil Ford-Lincoln.  Please prepare any necessary paperwork to present to the Mayor and 

Council for approval.   




